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Dear PAWS supporter 
Firstly, the holiday season is almost upon us, so I would like to, on behalf of all at PAWS, extend a warm welcome to the hol iday makers, wishing 
you a very happy Festive season. Tick and flea season is also with us so please be aware that your animals need to be dipped or treated with an 
effective preventative on a regular basis. There has been an increase in the number of animals with biliary – make sure that any animal not 
eating is taken to a vet as this is the first symptom you would notice.  Quick reactions may ensure that your precious pet survives biliary! 
 
Plett has several whatsapp groups for lost and found animals - all of which have been very effective in managing to get lost animals back to their 
owners very quickly.  If you find a lost animal, please take a photo, and put it on one or more of the groups and if possible, take it to a vet, all of 
whom have scanners for “identipet” subcutaneous tags. Whatsapp Groups:   
 

• New Plett Lost and Found | Plett Walkabouts | Facebook – Plett Lost and Found Pets Only 

If you see a lost animal, you can also phone Tracy at PAWS on +27(0) 832879917.  If possible, stay with the animal until she can get there.  Most 
sightings result in a wasted effort as the animal has disappeared and is nowhere to be found.  
 
Thank you to all who contribute to making PAWS a functioning charity, you are much appreciated. Di.   
Di Butlin PAWS Chairman & PAWS Committee members and staff  
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THANK YOU FOR ADOPTING ME!  Going from a street dog a much-loved PAWS 
boy is amazing, but nothing compares to finding your very own forever FAMILY!  
 

        
 

THANK YOU to all who ADOPT! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dog-Friendly Beaches - Plettenberg Bay  
The Greater Plettenberg Bay area has fantastic diversity in both 
Fauna and Flora and to celebrate this, was classified as an Important 
Bird and Biodiversity Areas (IBA) by Birdlife South Africa in 2015. To 
maintain this status, we need to zone beaches in a way that protects 
our shorebirds while also being inclusive to both dog owners and 
holiday makers that enjoy our beaches. 

As such dog zonation of beaches are in place. Please keep an eye out 
at beach entrances for the zonation – detail can be found on Plett 
Tourism website  

https://www.plett-tourism.co.za/about/dog-friendly-
beaches/ 
 
Remember, if your dog poops, you scoop! 
Please encourage all dog owners.  
 
PAWS Poo bags can be bought from Robberg Vet, Plett Valley Vet, BI vet 
shop, Horse and Hound and Pampered Pooch grooming parlour.  

 

For the months of September, October & November 
2021 your membership  &/ contribution has helped:  
 

Vaccinated 92 

Dipped 1620 

Sterilized 49 

Adopted  21 

 
 

 

Billy went from roaming the 
streets, to PAWS and now 
he is the sweetheart of a 
family who dotes on him! 

 

http://www.plettpaws.co.za/
http://www.facebook/PlettAnimalWelfare
https://www.plett-tourism.co.za/about/dog-friendly-beaches/
https://www.plett-tourism.co.za/about/dog-friendly-beaches/
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